
 

Heading The Singapore Food Agency (SFA) – A notice regarding a recall of 
a “Chang Soda Water” in Singapore by Yen Investments Pte Ltd 
due to presence of bromate which is not complying with the 
Singapore standard. 

The 
incident 

The SFA issued a notice regarding a recall of a “Chang Soda 
Water” in Singapore by Yen Investments Pte Ltd due to presence 
of bromate which is not complying with the Singapore standard. 
 
Recalled product: 
 Chang Soda Water (325 ml) 
 Product of Thailand 
 Best before date: 25 February 2021 
 
Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 
SFA. 

Source Website of the SFA 
https://www.sfa.gov.sg/docs/default-source/default-document-
library/sfa-media-release---recall-of-chang-soda-water-due-to-
presence-of-bromate9165ae9f826e4e3bb82c4a02a72f645b.pdf 

Position of 
CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside Singapore is not 
available from the website of the SFA. CFS is investigating 
whether the affected product has been imported to Hong 
Kong and is contacting the relevant authority for further 
information. Preliminary investigation did not identify local sale 
or import of the affected product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 
international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 
 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 
 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional NA 
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